

An brandhorst.dirk@phoenix-testlab.de

Kopie

Blindkopie

24.04.2006 22:22

Thema Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 612911)

Inquiry:

Dear FCC, according to the current policy for TCBs regarding the handling of 3G mobile phone technologies, the TCB has to involve the FCC prior to certifying any 3G device. We are going to certify following device: EUT: CDMA2000 1X Mobile Phone (FCC Part 22H) We attended all relevant FCC trainings and regular held telephone conference calls. Please kindly advice for proceeding.

Response:

Thank you for your inquiry - FCC is continuing to investigate and update measurement and TCB review & approval procedures for 3G devices, and plans to circulate revised versions soon. Meanwhile, please ensure TCB filings are consistent with present version of CDMA-2000 guidance.

Do not reply to this message. Please select the <u>Reply to an Inquiry Response</u> link from the OET Inquiry System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.